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A Carbon Monoxide poisoning incident in an Apartment Complex recently came to our attention. Our 

investigation concluded that the fuel fired appliance vent was not connected. As a result an entire family 

was sent to the Hospital with Carbon Monoxide poisoning. This is a serious matter that requires your 

immediate attention and as a result we are sending out this reminder. 

 Damaged, rusted or deteriorated gas fired appliance vents, flashings, collar and caps must be

replaced on all reroofing projects.

 Incorrect vents must be replaced with the proper type of vent, flashing, collar and cap.

 It is the Roofing Contractor’s responsibility to assure that appliances are properly vented at all

times during roofing process and at the completion of the job.
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